
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF
HENNESSY DRIVE
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) advises the public that a section of
Hennessy Drive is scheduled to be closed in both directions from
Tuesday, 7 March 2023.

Next Gen Civil will be undertaking culvert upgrade works on Hennessy
Drive between Old Dubbo Road and Holmwood Drive as part of
Macquarie View Subdivision which will take approximately two weeks to
complete, weather permitting.

Hennessy Drive will remain closed for the duration of the works with
temporary detours in place.
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